
Date: May 17, 2024 

Time: 1:45 pm 

Location: Margaret Schweinhaut Senior Center 

 

The membership elected Ron Zucker (President), Kim Gandy (Vice President), Bob Ives 

(Treasurer), Daniel Aldrich (Secretary), Melanie Manfield (Board Member), Alex 

Gretsinger (Board Member), and Bob Bell (Board Member) to Board positions. 

The minutes of last year's annual meeting were approved. 

Ron presented the mini-McKenney and Ace of Clubs awards to last year's winners. He 

thanked retiring WBL President Hadi Abushakra for his service. 

Ron noted that Treasurer Bob Ives had provided the annual financial report, which is 

posted on the WBL website (under financial information). 

Ron presented the mini McKenny and Ace of Clubs awards to last year's winners. He 

thanked retiring WBL President Hadi Abushakra for his service. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bob Bell 

Secretary 

 


